
The Sinking of the Titanic and the Northern Light

In November and December 1984 my wife and I lived in  Tromsø, northern Norway. During that 

time we had become familiar with this fascinating nature phenomenon – the northern light. While 

studying the topic, I noticed that during that dreadful night of 14-15 of April, 1912 when the Titanic 

hit the iceberg and sank, the northern light appeared in the sky. In 1985 I wrote an article on the 

topic, and sent it to a publication devoted to the Titanic. I got a response but, as far as I know, the 

article was never published. Today is the 100th anniversary of that night, so to commemorate the 

event in a personal way, I post the article online.

Tampere, April 14, 2012


















